
SARODOTSOB AND FAREWELL PROGRAMME ORGANIZED BY  

BENGALI DEPARTMENT 

 

The students of Bengali department organized a very cordial programme in the eve of Sarodiya 

as well as the Farewell function of the students of pass out 6th semester on 4th October 2023 in 

the Keshab Hall of Victoria Institution (College). The programme was very gorgeous with the 

colourful presence of the students and teachers. Sanskrit mantra and Agamoni song represent 

the tune of the coming festival. The outgoing students recollected the unforgettable and 

priceless memories as students in the Bengali department, VIC. They performed recitation and 

songs. All the time, it was very heart touching and this unforgettable experience made a cordial 

link between the students and the teachers. As a whole the program was very lively 

and spontaneous. 
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DANCE PERFORMANCE BY A STUDENT AND THE AUDIENCE 

IN KESHAB HALL 
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